
Update for the Myersville ES community 
 
Good afternoon Myersville Elementary families, 
 
This morning, we were informed by the Town of Myersville that a boil water advisory had been 
put into effect due to concerns about water quality. 
 
Once informed, we coordinated with our FCPS Operations staff to have bottled water delivered 
to the school for students to drink as an alternative. 
 
Our lunches continued as scheduled, but as a result of the boil water advisory, the cafeteria did 
not serve the planned meal for the day and students received a boxed lunch. 
 
Additionally, our restrooms are still operational and we have supplied each restroom with hand 
sanitizer. 
 
We will continue to stay in contact with the Town of Myersville and follow all health department 
protocols. 
 
Thank you, 
Dana Austin 
Myersville Elementary Principal  


